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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

School Photographs 

 

The school photographer will be visiting on Thursday 8th November to take 

photos of all the children individually.   

 

If you would also like your children photographed as a family group 

(brothers and sisters in this school), please complete the form below and 

return by Friday 19
th

 October 2018.  We are sorry that due to time 

constraints, cousins or siblings not in school cannot be photographed as 

part of a family group. 

 

If you do not return this slip by 19
th

 October, we cannot guarantee that your 

children will be photographed as a family group. 

 

 

 

Seb Gray 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

SIBLING PHOTO REQUEST: Please Return to Mrs Plociennik in the Office: 

 

(YOUNGEST first please) 

 

 

Child Name --------------------------------------Class-------------Year______________ 

 

Child Name --------------------------------------Class-------------Year______________ 

 

Child Name --------------------------------------Class-------------Year______________ 

 

Child Name --------------------------------------Class-------------Year______________ 

 

Child Name --------------------------------------Class-------------Year______________ 

 

 



 

 

 


